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My place this autumn
Latest from The Grove
The Grove is the place to be this autumn as our creekside community 
continues to spring into life.
In this update, you'll find details on construction on The Grove's roads, creek, parks 
and more.

More residents are moving in to call The Grove home, while more houses are being built 
making The Grove full of life. Why not take a wander and meet your new neighbours. 

Get involved at The Grove by coming to exciting events such as our recent display 
village launch. We've also hosted a movie night, cricket matches and Christmas 
parties. 

Right now, you can get involved and get active as we're hosting Live Life Get Active 
every school day outside the new Sales and Information Centre.  

Frozen Garden Party for 
Display Village Launch
Almost 1,000 people turned out to celebrate the launch of 
the new Display Village at The Grove, Saturday 4th March. 

Sunny skies greeted all who attended our Frozen Garden Party. The party 
launched our new display village with 17 brand new home designs, our new 
Sales and Information Centre with Little Growling Cafe and adventure 
playground!

Visitors enjoyed a variety of free activities, with something for the whole 
family to enjoy. Free activities included face painting, a jumping castle and 
Disney's Frozen Immersive Zone with Frozen character mask making and 
snow pit.

Among the visitors was Cricket Victoria's leading cricket player, Jon 
Holland, who came by for a hello and some happy snaps. 
Food trucks supplied yummy bites to eat, and the Little Growling Cafe was 
busy serving up barista-made coffees all day.

The Grove's Display Village was fully decorated for the event, with builders 
joining us in the spirit of the party with promotions and activities. 

Construction Update: 
Davis Road
As many will know, we are currently in the 
process of upgrading Davis Road to an 
asphalt road with one lane in each 
direction. 

Many will have noticed the upgrade works between Bethany 
Road and Hogans Road are currently underway and will be 
completed later this year.  

We appreciate your patience while construction is under 
way, as Davis Road will be closed to traffic between 
Bethany Road and Hogans Road during this time.

The Grove Display Village
Take a look at The Grove's new Display Village. 
With 17 brand new homes to inspect from Victoria's 
leading builders, it's a great place for inspiration. 
Display Village homes are open 11am - 5pm, 7 days a 
week. 
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Banyan Park update

Banyan Park, located in between stages 10A and 
10B has been designed around exisiting trees in 
the area. 

The park will feature a treehouse themed 
playground and multi-use court. 

A picnic area has been designed and orientated to 
take advantage of the Davis Creek viewlines. 

Davis Creek Landscape Works
Davis Creek Landscape works are on the way
Works at Davis Creek, north of Bethany Road will commence later this year following Council design 
approval. These landscape works are expected to be finished in autumn 2018. 

Davis Creek works between Bethany and Hogans Roads will start in 2019, after civil 
construction adjacent to this section of the creek is finished. 

When finished, Davis Creek will feature shared pathways along the west side of the creek, 
with fitness stations. 

Davis Creek is a natural creek system designed to capture natural rainfall so water levels are 
dependent on rainfall. 
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Construction has started on 
Banyan Park, and is expected 
to be finished when spring 
arrives. 

Little Growling Cafe
The Little Growling Cafe,  located within The Grove Sales and 
Information Centre, is now open!

You can now enjoy one of the best barista-made coffees in the region, right here at The 
Grove. Join us for coffee, a sweet treat or a yummy snack, Saturday to Wednesday, 7:30am - 
4pm. 

The Little Growling menu includes: Raspberry & White Chocolate Muffins, Halal Lamb Kofte 
Kebabs, Lamb or Feta Spinach Gozlemes and a wide variety of drinks, both hot and cold. 

Link & Learn is Stockland’s 
community program of events and 
activities that encourages residents 
to connect with each other and their 
local community. It gives you the 
chance to make new friends and 
develop new skills in a setting that 
celebrates your new community. 
Among the first events at The Grove 
have been a movie night, a cricket 
match with the stars and the 
Christmas party. For more information 
go to 
www.facebook.com/linkandlearnwest.
Link & Learn is bringing Live Life Get 
Active, free 45 minute group fitness 
classes. Find them at The Grove 
Sales and Information Centre, 
schooldays Mondays to Thursdays 
6:30am and 9:30am on Fridays for 
Yoga. Register at 
www.livelifegetactive.com.au 

Link & Learn brings Live Life 
Get Active to The Grove




